
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT FOR
REACCREDITATION

The Master of Education (M.Ed.) in
Communication Disorders degree
program is undergoing reaccreditation
with a site visit on February 13th-14th,
2022. In accordance with CAA’s Public
Comment policy and procedures, the CAA
is seeking public comment as part of the
review of VSU’s SLP Master’s program. 

 
The Master of Education in
Communication Disorders education
program in speech-language pathology
at Valdosta State University is accredited
by the Council on Academic
Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-
Language Pathology (CAA) of the
American Speech-Language-Hearing
Association, 2200 Research Boulevard,
#310, Rockville, Maryland 20850, 800-498-
2071 or 301-296-5700.

Contact: Dr. Crystal Randolph at
crandolph@valdosta.edu

College of Education and Human
Services

M.Ed. in Communication Disorders
Valdosta State University (VSU)

Monday, February 13th, 2023 at 4:30 pm
 

Health Sciences and Administration
Building Room #1002
2525 N. Patterson St.
Valdosta, GA 31601

http://caa.asha.org/programs/call-for-public-comments
https://caa.asha.org/siteassets/files/accreditation-
standards-for-graduate-programs.pdf

HOW TO SUBMIT COMMENTS:
Individuals who wish to provide input about a CAA-accredited
program seeking
continued accreditation may do so in 2 ways:
1. Submit written comments prior to the accreditation site visit.
All comments are due in the Accreditation Office no later than 15
days before the first day of the scheduled site visit. Comments
received after this time will not be forwarded to the site visit
team for consideration during the accreditation review, in
accordance with the procedures specified in Chapter XII of the
Accreditation Handbook. Comments may be submitted by email
(accreditation@asha.org), fax (301-296-8570), or mailed to
Accreditation Public Comment, Council on Academic
Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology
(CAA), 2200 Research Boulevard, #310, Rockville, MD 20850.
2. Provide comments to the site visit team during the program’s
scheduled site visit comments that do not meet these
requirements will not be considered, and the individual or group
commenting will be notified. The Standards for Accreditation
and the CAA’s Public Comment policy and procedures are
available in the Accreditation Handbook. These documents may
also be obtained by sending a written request to the
Accreditation Office.

 


